
Logan Tyson 
4th Grade Primary Teacher 
Midwest Central Primary School 
03/09/25 
 
 
Dear Ms. Sally Timm, 
 
I am writing to formally resign from my position as 4th Grade Teacher at Midwest Central 
Primary School, effective at the end of the 2024-2025 school year.  
 
I want to express my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to work with such a wonderful school 
district the last 3 years. The support and guidance I’ve received during my time in 2 different 
buildings have been invaluable, and I have learned and grown both professionally and 
personally. It has been an honor to work alongside some of the best educators and people I have 
gotten to know and respect so much. I will carry the lessons I’ve learned here with me in the 
future and am excited for this new journey.  
 
Thank you again for this experience and for the feedback you have given me. I look forward to 
staying in touch, and I wish the 4th grade team continued success.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Logan Tyson 


